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APRIL 1st will be our annual Spring Cleanup Day. We will gather at 8am-noon. We will provide lunch 

and beverages at noon and follow up with some fun and games. No horses please! 

    

We have been working on upgrades to our clubhouse. We will be painting and updating further this 

month. We are looking for a volunteer or carpenter that can remove a built-in shelf in the clubhouse and 

install it in our storage closet. Please contact Karen Parvin 208-413-3550, we would very much appreciate 

the help. 

 

In March, Maciva will be in charge of clubhouse rentals while Karen is out enjoying the world. If you 

need any assistance, please contact Maciva cell is 208-791-9107. 

 

We are close to beginning this season and are excited for and looking forward to seeing you all out there.  

Let’s work together so we don’t over ask any one business or person. THANK YOU ALL!!!!! 

 

The Jr. Rodeo has grown in popularity and attendance so we need to purchase additional buckles and 

awards for the 2023 season. We will be purchasing 25 buckles this year at the approx. cost of $100 each,  

as well as awards to 6th place in 4 events and 4 age groups,  so we are looking for volunteers to help with 

getting businesses to become annual signboard sponsors or one time award/buckle sponsors.  We do have 

some great advertising incentives for the businesses and anyone who gets a Gold or Platinum signboard 

sponsor or 2 silver sponsors will get a custom buckle at the annual award ceremony! Contact Rena Cook 

208-310-4148 or home 208-310-5472 

 



Alternatively, we are out going door to door for individual buckle sponsors as well! We are currently just 

over ½ way through our fundraising goals! 

 

In other News… 

 

CIRA will be held at the 49er’s saddle Club June 24th as well August 20 and 21st for Finals. This awesome 

family rodeo is highly recommended. We will be posting the membership forms on our Facebook page 

and Youth Group Message board soon. 

 

Chelby Smith will lead a goat tying lesson Sunday February 26th at the Lewiston Roundup indoor arena. 

Free for our youth members. You don’t want to miss this with rodeo season around the corner! 

 

Ken Smith has graciously offered to do another pole clinic for our youth members this Spring so stay 

tuned for our schedule of events. These are super popular, and space is limited so please contact Mark 

Cook to hold a spot.   

 

Your Royalty girls are preparing to attend several functions this year including the Horseman’s Ball at 

the Clearwater River Casino March 18th. Don’t miss this this amazing event and support the Lewiston 

Roundup. We so appreciate them donating their indoor arena to our Youth Program!  

 

We are looking for a creative person to be our Parade/float coordinator as Yolanda will be busy 

coordinating the Royalty Girls.  Currently we do the Lewiston Roundup parade, Veterans Day Parade, 

and the Clarkston lighted Christmas parade! 

 

We are excited to start our summer events and buckles have been ordered and they are beautiful!!! 

 YEE HAW! 

 

We are still working on scheduling an Omoksee this Fall so check for updates on our Calendar of events. 

 

The Jr. Rodeo kids will be out and about selling $1 raffle tickets to help raise funds for the rodeo awards. 

We have some awesome prizes to win such as a Hells Canyon River Adventures Tour for (2)  $400 value, 

gift cards from Red Lobster, Happy Days, $100 Costco card, and more! 

 

As always, the top raffle ticket seller gets a buckle and prizes for 2nd and 3rd place, so support our 

amazing cowboys and cowgirls and help us purchase some amazing awards for the Summer Rodeo series! 

 

We would love to have some pictures of your kids from our Jr. Rodeo series as well as our other events. 

Please send them to us to be featured on the website and newsletter (include brief description).  Email   

the49erssaddleclub@gmail.com 

 

Please support the businesses that sponsor all our clubs’ events and the Junior Rodeo. We could not do it 

without them! 

 

A huge Shoutout to our 3rd annual Rodeo Raffle sponsors:  
Senora Roads Boutique, Hells Canyon River Adventures, Rocky Ranch Tack, Costco, Red Lobster, 

Happy Days restaurants, and Cooks Tack Supply and  

our 3rd annual Awards and Buckle Sponsors: Intermountain Feeds, Elizabeth and Lenny Keys, 

and Angela Forsman. 

 

                                We are looking forward to an awesome 2023 season! 



                                      Throwback Photo Dump 
 

 

 

 



Lewiston Roundup queen Lexi and 49er’s Princess Cahira did a fantastic job 

at the Wine, Whiskers, and Wags Mardi Gras for the Paws Fundraiser.   

 

                                               
 
               Special thanks to Joyce Keefer, Jamie Canning, and Yolanda Blackwell 

                                        The girls looked absolutely beautiful! 

 

 

 



 

                                           49er’s Schedule of Events 

 

                                              Summer Playnights              
 

Will be Monday’s beginning May 15th 6:30pm. There is no separate award fee and just $3 per member / 

$5 for non-members   We are looking for buckle sponsors for each age division.   

Please contact Michelle Stedham 425-422-0186 May Playnights will not count points. August will be for make-up 

dates due to cancellations. Printable sponsor form available.  

 

 

                        Thursday Night Barrel and Pole Series   
  

              June 8th        June 22nd        July 6th        July 20th        August 3rd        August 17th 

 

The Big 3 Barrel Race will be August 25th.  Money added and awesome buckle and award series. 

Contact Lisa Hawkins for more info 509-780-1828 

 
                                 Junior Rodeo Summer Series   
 

Scheduled Wednesdays 6pm. This year we are adding an additional age group. 8 and under, 9-11, 13-15, 

and 16-18. The Rodeo will consist of Dummy Roping/Breakaway, Goat Tail undecorating/Goat Tying, 

Pole Bending, and Barrel Racing.  Dates subject to change Contact Mark Cook 907-385-2841 or Rena Cook 

208-310-4148 

 

 

                 June 14th         June 28st         July 12th           July 26th             August 2nd  

 

  

 

As always the success of this series depends on the parents and our volunteers as well as our generous 

sponsors. A special thank you to Chas Health, ICCU, CCI, Clearwater River Casino, Idaho Forest Group, 

Rockin’ Y Stables and event center, Intermountain Feeds, Lenny and Elizabeth Keys,  Hells Canyon 

Tours, and Cooks Tack Supply for sponsoring the Junior Rodeo Awards.   

 

We need your help to make this year’s Junior Rodeo a success.  Contact Rena Cook 208-310-4148 

 

The 49er’s Sponsor Signboards annual rental rate has increased to $150 and the overhead bucking chute 

spots are $500. Contact Lisa Hawkins 509-780-1828 

 

We plan on scheduling an Omoksee shortly and will update the calendar of events on the website and 

Facebook as well as the Youth Riding Team message board.  

 

  Don’t forget to get those membership forms in. They are available for download on the website in the 

top left corner under forms.  

   The Clubhouse has had some wonderful new upgrades and is available for your next event. Members 

enjoy 50% off the rental fee. Contact Karen Parvin to schedule your event. 

                                                                  



    

   ~ Please Support our 2023 Sponsors ~  
 











 

 
 

 Thank you for supporting the Historic 49er’s Saddle Club  
 

                             The oldest Saddle Club in Idaho!                                                         



                             


